
23 November 2021

Committee Secretariat
Senate Select Committee on Job Security
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Via email: jobsecurity.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Committee Secretary

RE: Correction to transcript

I write in relation to the appearance by Woolworths Group at a recent hearing for the Senate Select
Committee Inquiry on Job Security held on 11 October.

We seek to clarify one of the statements made in the hearing, in error.

On page 49 of the transcript Mr Windeyer states, ‘... the Victorian government recently commissioned
a survey of 14,000 participants in the delivery and food-delivery gig-economy on-demand platforms..’.

The reference to ‘a survey of 14,000 participants’ should have been a reference to the total number of
participants in the survey commissioned by the Victorian government, and not just participants in
delivery and food delivery sectors.

We appreciate consideration of a transcript correction or acceptance of this correspondence by the
committee.

Kind regards,

Nicole Eastaway


